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be updated and improved (at a future meeting).  As part of a re
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through talks or mentorship programs would be rewarding.  For example, recipients of research awards 
often give public talks, but teaching award winners do not, reflecting the perception that research is 
celebrated more than teaching.  Another idea is to create a fellowship group that grows annually, by 
invitation to award recipients only.  The fellowship group can be consulted for university-level decisions 
about teaching where mentorship is also available to instructors.  Other tangible award suggestions 
were developmental grants and professional development programs to focus specifically on the practice 
of teaching.   
 
The logistics and nomination process were discussed for new awards.  The current nomination process is 
cumbersome leading to some people to not bother nominating, and thus should be changed.  A 
subcommittee may be formed later to determine ToR, criteria, structure, and logistics of the new 
awards.  Currently, several SFU Faculties and departments have their own awards.  Two that do not 
currently have awards are FENV and FCAT; Elizabeth will reach out to the Deans of these faculties.    

 
 

4. AOB/roundtable 
There were no additional items of discussion. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 3:28pm. 
 


